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It is a great pleasure to wish Eid Mubarak to all Muslim Australians at Eid al-Fitr, 

which marks the end of the holy month of Ramadan. 

The festival is a chance to share food with neighbours and friends and exchange 

gifts. 

I was delighted to attend a number of Iftar dinners this month and break bread with 

the community who are committed to social cohesion and our harmonious way of 

life. 

As the crescent moon signals the start of Shawwal, I wish everyone a blessed and 

peaceful Eid. 

 
 

Ray Williams MP 

 


